
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM OF RECORD 
 
 
Date:  August 20, 2021 
 
Re:  ED-17, Encroachment Permits 
 
 
Engineering Directive 17, Encroachment Permits, is on hold pending a forthcoming update to the 
SCDOT Access and Roadside Management Standards.  Please contact the SCDOT State 
Encroachment Permit Engineer at 803-737-0554 if you have any questions concerning the 
encroachment permit process. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

Leland Colvin, P.E.__________________________ 
      Deputy Secretary for Engineering 


